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Dear Parents, Guardians, Alumni and Friends: 
 

May Saint Catherine Labouré intercede for us and bring us the grace and peace of Jesus!    
 

This year we will continue our commemoration of the 100th anniversary of the visits of Our 
Lady to the children of Fatima. Last May, when Pope Francis visited Fatima to open the 
anniversary he called on Mary’s help as the Mother of HOPE. How fitting for us that our 
parish/school theme for this year is also HOPE.  
 
H—Healing O-Offering P-Prayer E-Evangelization  
 

May Our Lady of Fatima, Mother of HOPE, bring HOPE to our world, our country, and our 
hearts, and teach us to trust in the personal, unconditional love of her Son for us.  
 

Please take a few moments to review our Miraculous Messenger Newsletter and 2016-17 
Annual Report. You will see how SCLS educates the whole child—from religion to 
academics to service to arts and athletics.  We are proud of the accomplishments of our 
wonderful students!   
 

We are so grateful for your support throughout the year and strive to be good stewards of 
those funds.  We have included information on special events, how much was raised, and 
how those funds impacted our school and students through building improvements, 
technology advances, and tuition assistance.    
 

Thank you for your kindness and faithful support.  Be assured of a daily remembrance in our 
prayers and the prayers of our students. God bless you!  
 

In love and gratitude,  

 
 
 

Very Reverend Neil S. Sullivan, VF         Sister Mary Anne Sweeney, IHM 
Pastor              Principal   

Teaching minds. 
 

Forming hearts. 
 

Growing disciples. 

 

On the front cover: Murray Hall was transformed into the plains of Afr ica dur ing the musical 

production of the “Lion King, Jr.” in April 2017.  With more than 60 students involved in the 

singing, dancing, stage crew, and scenery production, it was a true team effort.  Many thanks to the 

amazing faculty and parents who directed, choreographed, and created costumes and set design. 

This musical has a special place in our hearts because it was dedicated in memory of Monsignor 

Vincent Topper.  He loved coming to the SCLS musicals and even said they were better productions 

than Broadway.  We know Monsignor was smiling down from heaven and was so proud of our 

amazing students!  
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Bishop Gainer Visits SCLS   
Saint Catherine Laboure School welcomed Bishop Ronald Gainer during Catholic Schools Week 2017. The visit began 

with a beautiful Mass in the Shrine Church on February 2, the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord, also known as 

Candlemas Day. Following Mass, Bishop Gainer visited classrooms and engaged with students and faculty. He even 

stopped by the cafeteria for lunch! SCLS was blessed to have such a special visit with our Faithful Shepherd. 
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January 28, 2018: Catholic Schools Week Open House 10am-1pm  

February 1, 2018: Pre-K Information Night  

February 2, 2018: MiniTHON 6-9pm  

February 10, 2018: Friends of SCLS Gala  

February 20-21, 2018: Preschool Registration  

February 15, 2018: K-8 Parent Information Night for Potential New 

Students 7pm  

March 5, 2018: Kindergarten Registration 8am-12pm  

March 6, 2018: Grades 1-8 New Student Registration 10am-12pm  

April 7, 2018: 4th Annual Topper Trot 5K and 1 Mile Fun Run 

May 11, 2018: 12th Annual Royal Run  

For the 2017-2018 school year we welcomed 15 new 

students in Grades 1-8.  We are so thrilled to welcome these 

students, parents, guardians, and siblings to our SCLS 

family! We also welcomed 38 Kindergarteners and 39 

Preschoolers! It’s never too early to start thinking about 

enrollment for next school year. If you or someone you 

know is interested in enrolling at Saint Catherine’s, please 

contact the Advancement Office to schedule a tour or ask 

questions: (717) 564-1760 extension 129, complete an 

“Admissions Request” form via the SCLS homepage:  

www.sclhbg.org, or email Kelly Rogers, Director of 

Advancement: krogers@sclhbg.org. Please also note the 

Open House, Parent/Guardian Information Night for New 

Students, and Registration dates in the “Save the Date” 

section on the bottom left.  

Educational 

Improvement 

 Tax Credit 

Program 
 

The Educational Improvement Tax Credit (EITC) 

Program provides a mutual benefit to businesses and 

students and their families. While it may seem too good 

to be true, the fact is: a business can receive a 75% tax 

credit for every dollar donated. The tax credit increases 

to 90% if the business commits to donating for 2 

consecutive years. At the 90% rate, if a business donates 

$1,000, they would receive a $900 tax credit.  The 

donations go to scholarship organizations and funds can 

be designated for Saint Catherine Labouré School 

students in the form of scholarships.  For more 

information please visit www.newpa.com/eitc or call 

Kelly Rogers at (717) 564-1760 ext. 129.  

Attention Alumni of 

Saint Catherine  

Labouré School!  

Please update your contact information via the school 
website: www.sclhbg.org. Under the Advancement tab 
click Alumni Update Form. If you are receiving mailings for 
your children, please encourage them to update their 
information! This will allow us to share with you all the 
wonderful things happening at our phenomenal school!  

Congratulations Class of 2017, 
Welcome Class of 2026! 

We congratulate the SCLS Class of 2017 and wish them 

luck in high school! You will be missed but we look 

forward to hearing great things in this new chapter—

please keep in touch!  As we bid farewell to our  

graduates we also welcome our Kindergarten students, 

SCLS Class of 2026!  May your time spent at Saint 

Catherine’s help you to grow closer to Jesus and to be-

come the best you can be spiritually, morally, academi-

cally, emotionally, and socially.  

http://www.stcatherinelaboure.org
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Saint Catherine Labouré School: 
Spotlight on Early Childhood 

SCLS offers programs 

for both 3 and 4 year-

olds. Our “little learners” 

are excited to come to 

school each day for new adventures.  Our three year-old kiddos 

enjoyed volcano experiments, pancake day, and special time 

with Jesus. Four year-old students celebrated the Farm Show, 

Olympics, and had a Christmas Program and Graduation cele-

bration, just to name a few. Additionally, SCLS offers both 

half day and full day Kindergarten.  Those kiddos enjoyed a 

service project with 4th graders, Reading Buddies, and making 

applesauce, among many other engaging activities. If you or 

someone you know is interested in learning more about our 

Preschool Program please contact Mrs. Megan Kenworthy, 

Director of Preschool at 717-564-1760 ext. 128 or mkenwor-

thy@sclhbg.org. For Kindergarten inquiries contact Mrs. Kelly 

Rogers, Advancement Director at 717-564-1760 ext. 129 or 

krogers@sclhbg.org. Save the Date: Open House is scheduled 

for Sunday January 28, 2018 from 10am-1pm.  

Last year, as a result of our Middle States Reaccreditation  

Action Plan, our dynamic Math Committee created a wonderful 

evening of fun and learning. So on October 4, 2017 SCLS  

hosted our second annual Family Fun Math Night. 

“Engagement” is key to success in the classroom, but when 

home and school partner together in that engagement, growth 

and progress escalate to an incredible degree. Attendance was 

outstanding as parents and students learned and participated in 

a variety of hands-on Math games and activities. The program 

targeted such themes as: number sense, fact fluency, and logi-

cal thinking. What a joy it was to witness parents after a very 

busy day spending quality time with their children and  

encouraging them to be the best “Mathletes” ever!  We are 

extremely grateful to all the generous and talented members of 

our Math Committee for coordinating this fantastic event. 

Family Fun Math Night  
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11th Annual Royal Run 

The 11th Annual Royal Run was a great success! Thank 
you to all who participated and donated to the Royal Run 
and Spaghetti Dinner: over $16,000 was raised! 

SCLS Annual Fund  

Through your generous support of the 2016-2017 SCLS 
Annual Fund, we raised $31,000! These funds go towards 
school operating costs, improvements and tuition 
assistance.  Support of the Annual Fund helps to keep 
tuition costs down for all families.  Please consider 
supporting the 2017-2018 Annual Fund this year.  
Information will be mailed in November.  

Friends of SCLS Annual Gala   

An elegant evening was enjoyed at the Friends of Saint 
Catherine’s Annual Gala, “Enchantment Under the Sea”, 
in February. Close to $51,000 was raised which supports  
technology advances at SCLS in addition to tuition 
assistance via the Christian McNaughton endowment 
fund and scholarship savings account. Thank you!  

Topper Trot 5K & 1 Mile Fun Run 

Our 3rd Annual Topper Trot 5K and 1 Mile Fun Run 
was held in April at Bishop McDevitt’s beautiful 
campus.  This was our first Topper Trot since Monsignor 
went home to God. While we certainly missed him, we 
were blessed to have his family members with us.  
Thank you to our registrants and sponsors! Over $11,000 
was raised to support SCLS families through our Tuition 
Assistance Program. Thank you for your incredible 
support! Please save the date for Saturday April 7, 
2018 for our 4th Annual Topper Trot! Rain, snow or 
shine!  

Special thanks to the PTO and all those 
who support their activities throughout the 
year.  Funds raised by the PTO pay for our 
school nurses, School Messenger service, 
teacher wish list items for classrooms, Ice 
Cream Socials and various events such as 
Catholic Schools Week.  Many thanks!  

for Your Phenomenal Support of Saint Catherine Labouré School 
during the 2016-2017 School Year! 
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Partner in Mission 

Affiliated Settlement Services Group 
Ahold 
Audiological Services 
MidPenn Bank 
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Bosak 
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Ceperich 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Comasco 
Michael Musser, Community     
   Networking Resources 
Mr. John DeGidio 
Erie Insurance Group 
Dave Brixius, Explosive Sports  
   Performance Academy, Inc. 
Faulkner 
Mr. and Mrs. Carmen Finestra 
Giant Foods 
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Fuller 
Ms. Deborah Gelbaugh 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Giorgione 
Ms. Elizabeth Gutierrez and Ms.  
   Jacqueline Wong 
Dr. Edward Hilton 
Mr. Michael Hilton 
Locust Lane Dental Group 
Mr. Ed Marsico 
McNaughton Homes 
Ms. Diane McNaughton 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael McQuillen 
Penn State Hershey Medical Center 
Mrs. Denise Mitchell 
Sons & Daughters of Italy 
Schaedler Yesco 
F&M Trust 
Mr. David Woods 
WS LLC 

SAINT CATHERINE LABOURE SCHOOL 
 

2016-2017 Annual Report 

The 2016-2017 Annual Report acknowledges gifts to Saint Catherine Labouré School received during the 

period July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017. Gifts made prior to this period are not included in this report.  Gifts made 

after June 30, 2017 will be included in next year’s Annual Report. Included in this report are all gifts made 

directly to Saint Catherine Labouré School, including the Annual Fund, Royal Run, Saint Catherine Labouré 

School Tuition Assistance, Topper Trot, Friends of Saint Catherine’s Gala, memorial gifts, and donations 

through the United Way. Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information listed.  If you 

have any questions regarding this report, please contact the Advancement Office at 717-564-1760, x129. 
 

Thank you for your generous and faithful support of Saint Catherine Labouré School! 

 

 

 

Gift Levels 

Partner in Mission 

$1,000 or more 

 

Legacy Society 

$500 - $999 

 

Miraculous Medal 

 Society 

$250 - $499 

 

Visionary Society 

$100 - $249 

 

Royals Society 

$1 - $99 

Legacy Society 

Mr. and Mrs. John Brixius 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Brown 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dawson 
Miss Alice Dillon 
Royce Morris for Judge 
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Fritz 
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Horner 
Knights of Columbus Holy Rosary    
   Council 869 
Monsignor Hugh Overbaugh 
Pavone Marketing 
Polaris 
RKL LLP 
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Szeles 
Mr. Edward Williams 

Special thanks to the  

Saint Catherine Labouré  

Parishioners who support 

Saint Catherine Labouré 

School through their  

weekly sacrificial giving.   

We are so grateful!  

God bless you! 

Miraculous Medal 

Society 

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Barnhart 
Mr. and Mrs. James Conroy 
Cotter Brobson Communications 
CRH Catering Company, Inc. 
Dauphin County Commissioners 
Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas DeAntonio 
Mr. and Mrs. David Erb 
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Foerster 
Jennifer Maurer and Paul  
  Fraundorfer 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Koch 
Father Matthew Larlick 
Martin Communications, Inc.  
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Miraculous Medal 

Society Continued 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold McKinney 
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Musser 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Noblet 
Ms. Gloria Olszewski 
Korch Orthodontics LLC 
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Panza 
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Patackis 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Posavec 
Pugliese Associates 
St. Catherine Labouré Athletic     
   Association 
St. Catherine Labouré Church  
   Coffee Cup 
St. Catherine Labouré Council of  
   Catholic Women 
St. Catherine Labouré Knights of  
   Columbus Council 
St. Catherine Labouré PTO 
St. Catherine Labouré Students 
Mr. and Mrs. James Sullivan 
Underdog Sports Bar 
Wiedeman Funeral Home 
Mr. and Mrs. and Mrs. James    
  Wilson 

Ms. Peg Conforti 
Mr. and Mrs. William Cotter 
Dailey Funeral Home Inc 
Mr. John Deem 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Deitrick 
Ms. Lisa DeLutis 
Mr. and Mrs. David Demchak 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph DeMuro 
Mr. Darrin Dinello 
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Doyne 
Dr. Edward M. Mimnaugh and     
   Associates, DVM 
Mr. and Mrs. James Duckett 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Evans 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Fedash 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles "Herb" Field 
Flynn and O'Hara 
Deacon Jerome Foerster Sr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Darren Foreman 
Mr. John Fraundorfer 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Garlic 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Gertzen 
Get It Now Print 
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Gregorits 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Hare 
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Henderson 
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Hitz 
Hoffman Ford 
Mr. and Mrs. David Hoke 
Mr. and Mrs. Don Horner 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Hower 
Ms. Donna Jirik 
Rozman for Judge 
Kelly's Sports, Ltd. 
Mr. and Mrs. John Koser 
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Kovach 
Mr. and Mrs. Stan Kuhn 
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Lakin 
Mr. and Mrs. John Lamp 
Mr. Joseph Latshaw and Ms. Judy  
  Rohrer 
Ms. Hae Sook Lee 
Mrs. Joanna Leonard 
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Lewis 
Mrs. Marie Libhart 
Macri's Homestyle Catering 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Malatestinic 
Mrs. Teri Martinelli 
Mrs. Stephanie Mazur 
Mr. and Mrs. George McKee 

Mr. Darryl McKeeby 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Miller 
Ms. Marsha Miller 
Minium and Kearns and Lamb  
  Orthodontists 
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Minnaugh Jr. 
Neill Funeral Home, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Diep Ngoc Nguyen and  
  Jennie Hao Le 
Northwestern Mutual Foundation 
Archabbot Douglas Nowicki OSB 
OLS Partners 
Peachtree Restaurant 
Perry, Shore, Weisenberger & Zemlock 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Petery 
Penn State Public Health 
Quality Digital Office 
Fred Fortino R. L. Snyder Electric, Inc. 
Mrs. Janette Ribic 
Mr. Richard Ritrievi 
Mr. Brad Roadcap 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Rogers 
Ms. Suzan Romagna 
Ms. Stefani Rondon and Mr. Ashraf  
  Rahimov 
Rubber Soul Brewing 
Dr. and Mrs. Leonard Ruotolo 
Saint Catherine Labouré School Board 
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Sallusti 
Mrs. Ilda Salomone 
Mr. and Mrs. Italo Savaglio 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Schaedler 
Mr. Mark Schmidt 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Scollon IV 
Mr. Donald Sendi 
Mr. and Mrs. William Shaub 
Ms. Samantha Slonac 
Mr. and Mrs. David Smith 
Mr. J. Andrew Smyser 
St. Catherine Labouré Faculty and Staff 
St. Catherine Labouré Parish Pastoral    
  Council 
St. Catherine Labouré PREP 
St. Lawrence Club CFU Lodge 13 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Steinmeier 
Father Neil Sullivan 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Swarney 
Mr. Jeffrey Sypolt 
Topper Stamps Company 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Vaughn 

Visionary  

Society  

Added Touch Barber Shop 
Mrs. and Mrs. Stephen Andrejack 
Ms. Carolyn Anner 
Mr. and Mrs. James Baker 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Barbush 
Mr. and Mrs. Jorge Barrios 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bayliss 
Berkshire Hathaway Homesale  
  Realty 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Braidigan 
Mr. Thomas Bryson 
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Bufton 
Ms. Constance Carey 
Mr. James Carpenter 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Caruso 
Mr. Alan Ceperich, CPA 
Mrs. Mary Chabino 
Ms. Brenda Colon 

Visionary Society Continued  
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Saint Catherine Labouré School 2016-2017 Annual Report 

Visionary Society 

Continued 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Wambach 
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Wasser 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Watson 
Weber Vision Care 
Dr. Darcy Williams 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Wurst 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Zimmerman 
Zito Realty Group 
Ms. Jeanine Zubey 
 

Royals Society 

128 1/2 A Hair Salon 
Mr. and Mrs. Troy Adair 
Mr. and Mrs. Alex Alexiev 
Mrs. Carol Alleman 
Mr. and Mrs. John Babish 
Mr. Matthew Babish 
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Baranowski 
Mrs. Joan Baranowski 
Ms. Susan Barbush 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Barrette 
Mr. and Mrs. John Bassounas 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Bates 
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Bavlish 
Ms. Bonnie Bell 
Mr. Robert Benkovic 
Ms. Jane Bennett 
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Bentz 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bentz 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Bentz 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Berrier 
Mr. Stan Bielawa 
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Biever 
Ms. Susan Biggs 
Mrs. Rosemary Bonin 
Ms. Vera Borne 
Ms. Anna Marie Bosnjak 
Ms. Stella Bossuyt 
Mrs. Pauline Breski 
Ms. Lola Bridi 
Mr. Joseph Brinley Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Brixius 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Brobson 
Mr. and Mrs. James Bufton 

Ms. Barb Burns 

Ms. Marcia Burns 
Mr. and Mrs. Pete Burry 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Cackovic 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Calabro Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. George Caldwell 
Mr. and Mrs. James Carmody 
Fr. Sean Carpenter 
Ms. Annie Carson 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Carson 
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Caruso 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Casciotti 
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Castelli 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Centrone 
Ms. Joanne Cibort 
Ms. Natalie Cibort 
Ms. Mary Ann Claraval 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Connaghan 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cox 
Ms. Janis Creason 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Crone 
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin David 
Ms. Eileen Davis 
Mrs. Christine DeFilippo 
Mr. and Mrs. Claude Deitzler 
Ms. Mary Dempsey 
Mr. Josh DeMuro and Ms. Rose    
   Norton 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob DenBleyker 
Mr. and Mrs. Len DenBleyker 
Mrs. Marquerite Dermes 
Mr. Pete Desantis 
Ms. M Jeanette Devine 
Mrs. Janet Dick 
Mr. and Mrs. Justin Dick 
Ms. Dot Ditchey 
Mr. and Mrs. Hoang Do 
Mrs. Carol Dolatoski 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dructor 
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Duffy 
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Dulovich 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Dulovich 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Durcik 
Ms. Carol Ehnes 
Mrs. Milvana Eichelberger 
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Eisenhauer 
Ms. Judy Eisenhauer 
Mr. and Mrs. Harlow Emerick 
Ms. Colleen Ensinger 
Espenshade Home Entertainment 
Mr. and Mrs. David Espenshade 

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Farne 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Fazzolari 
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Feidt 
Mrs. Connie Fenice 
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Finley 
Mrs. Marie Flannery 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Flannery 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Flannery and  
   Ruth Ann 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Formica 
Mrs. Mary C. Formica 
Ms. Amy Fox 
Ms. Carol Francavilla 
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Fraundorfer 
Mrs. Katherine Frey 
Mr. Mark Frey 
Ms. Lorie Fry 
Mr. Gladwin Fubler 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Fuge 
Ms. Diane Fuller 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Fure 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Gallagher 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Garber II 
Ms. Trisha Garber 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Gebhard 
Mr. Nicholas Genovese 
Ms. Bonnie Gerhard 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Gioffre 
Ms. Dolores Giorgione 
Mr. and Mrs. John Golesh 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Gouge 
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Gracey 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Grasa 
Ms. Mary Gregorits 
Deacon and Mrs. Michael Grella 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Grubic 
Mrs. Hessie Guida 
Mr. Robert Gurt 
Mrs. Margaret Hanlon 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hanlon 
Mr. and Mrs. Vince Harper 
Ms. Violet Harper 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Harpster 
Mrs. Marge Harrington 
Mrs. Donna Hillenbrand 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hockenberry 
Mr. and Mrs. David Hoffman 
Ms. Diane Hoover 
Mr. Hal Hoover  
Ms. April Houser 



10 

 

Ms. Robyn Houser 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Houston 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Hower 
Ms. Kathleen Hoyer 
Mr. and Mrs. William Husic 
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Imler 
Mrs. Ricole Jayman 
Ms. Gail Johnson 
Mr. and Mrs. John Jones 
Ms. Annmarie Kaiser 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Karli 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Kenworthy 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Kenworthy 
Mrs. Mary Ellen Kindness 
Klein Family Dentistry 
Mr. and Mrs. Vince Kline 
Ms. Diane Kling 
Ms. Stacey Knerr 
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Koehler 
Ms. Dolores Kolarac 
Ms. Lisa Kolarac 
Mr. and Mrs. John Kovalchik Sr. 
Ms. Lynn Kovalchik 
Mr. Joseph Kozlovac 
Mrs. Tammy Kozlovac 
Mr. Robert Kreamer 
Mr. and Mrs. David Krzak 
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Krzak 
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Lammando 
Mrs. Wavelene Lamp 
Mr. Dominic LaRegina 
LAW Messenger Services 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Lawler 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Lee 
Ms. Julie Lehmer 
Mr. Marlin Lehmer 
Ms. Bonita Lengel 
Mr. and Mrs. Lou Lengel 
Mr. Brian Levering 
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Levering 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Libhart 
Ms. Sharon Linebar 
Ms. Angie Lloyd 
Mrs. Joyce Logan 
Ms. Nancy Logan 
Ms. Diane Maisel 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Marencic 
Ms. Carol Martin 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Masi 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mattil 
Ms. Margaret Maurer 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel McBride 
Mr. William McCarthy 
Mr. Kevin McConnell 
Mr. and Mrs. James McGarrity 
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck McGovern 
Ms. Cindy McGruder 
Mr. and Mrs. Jay McGruder 
Mrs. Judith McKim 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin McKim 
Mr. and Mrs. Joel McNaughton 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Mehalick 
Mrs. Elizabeth Minnaugh 
Mr. Anthony Minnici 
Mr. Henry Miscia 
Ms. Marge Monier 
Ms. Carmen Morales 
Ms. Mary J. Mulka 
Ms. Barbara Murphy 
Ms. Laura Murray 
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Myers 
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Myers 
Brother Donnell Neary 
Mr. Benjamin Nebroski 
Mr. Norman Nebroski 
Mr. Canh Nguyen 
Ms. Men Thi Nguyen 
Mr. Peter Nguyen and Ms. Le Thanh  
   Tuyen 
Mr. Truong Nguyen and Ms. Yen Ha  
  Hoang 
Mr. and Mrs. Pat Norton 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles O'Brien 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph O'Donnell 
Dr. Rory O'Neill and Dr. Carina Signori 
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Oliver 
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Olley 
Ms. Janine Owen 
Ms. Theresa Partika 
Mr. Jason Paul and Ms. Donna Hulings 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Paul 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Peddigree 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Peddigree 
Mr. Earl Peters 
Ms. Marla Peters 
Mrs. Cheryl Petroff 
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Phillips 
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Piccolo 

Mrs. Patricia Piechowski 
Mr. and Mrs. William Piker 
Mr. and Mrs. John Potteiger Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. David Price 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Quiggle 
Ms. Anna Raudensky 
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Raudensky 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Rebarchak 
Mrs. Doris Redmond 
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Reimer 
Mrs. Kathy Reynolds 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Ribic 
Mrs. Ina Richardson 
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Ritter 
Mr. and Mrs. John Ritter 
Mr. and Mrs. Rich Roeske 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Rohacek 
Mr. and Mrs. Pat Rumbaugh 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Ruotolo 
Ms. Carol Rushinski 
Mr. and Mrs. David Rushinski 
Mr. and Mrs. Felix Rushinski 
Mr. and Mrs. Senio Salburo 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Sallusti 
Ms. Tammey Samsel and Lin Shoffner 
Ms. Rose Santoni 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Savini 
Mr. Matthew Schaedler 
Mr. George Scheib 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Scheib 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schell 
Ms. Claudia Schmitt 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Schmitt 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Schmitt 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Scott 
Mrs. Cameo Semasek 
Mr. and Mrs. John Semic 
Tricia Senft and Ricki Roberson 
Ms. Jane Severs 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Shaak 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Shade 
Ms. Linda Shannon 
Mrs. Theresa Shaub 
Ms. Sandy Shaub-McAfee 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Sheaffer 
Mrs. Elaine Shedd 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Shyk 
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Siemons 
Mr. Robert Simmers 

Royals Society Continued  
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Mrs. Janet Simon 
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Simonic 
Mr. and Mrs. William Sipe 
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Skorija 
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Skrinak 
Ms. Dolores Smith 
Ms. Hilary Smith 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Smith 
Ms. Ritamarie Smith 
Mrs. Martha Souders 
Mr. Roland Souders 
Mr. and Mrs. George Soukup 
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Spieles 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Spieles 
Ms. Kelly Spiese 
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Spohn Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Rudy Spoljaric 
Ms. Susan Spoljaric 
Mrs. Vicki Sporik 
Ms. Eileen Sprecher 
Mrs. Patricia Stackhouse 
Mr. Rick Stains Sr. 
Sister Jackie Staub, SSJ 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Staub 
Mr. and Mrs. Staub 
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Stauffer 
Sister Mary Reginald Stroup, DM 
Ms. Theresa Sustak 
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Swartz 
Mr. Joseph Sweeney 
Sister Mary Anne Sweeney, IHM 
Mrs. Mary Lou Sypolt 
Ms. Mary Szekeres 
Ms. Helen Tezak 
The Fogartys 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Tomaso 

Sister Loretta Topper  
Ms. Joyce Torta 
Mrs. KC Torta 
Mr. Rick Townsend 
Mrs. Kathy Tucci 
Mr. and Mrs. Isaiah Umana 
Ms. Andrea Valella 
Ms. Sherrie Veet 
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Verbos 
Ms. Fran Vergot 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Vergot 
VFW Auxiliary to Santoni-Dininni  
  Memorial Post 1213 
Mr. and Mrs. Bo Vu 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Vu 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Walton 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Wasekanes 
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Washington 
Ms. Lisa Weideman 
Ms. Emily Weltmer 
Mr. and Mrs. John Weltmer 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Wenner 
Ms. Shelley Wentz 
Mr. Dale Werntz 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Werntz 
Mr. Randy Werntz 
Ms. Colleen Westhafer 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Wiedeman 
Ms. Suellen Wiest 
Mrs. Barb Wilbur 
Mr. and Mrs. Shane Wilkerson 
Fr. Donald Williams 
Mrs. Kieran Williams 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Williams 
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Willis 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Wilson 

Mr. and Mrs. Johnny Wilson 
Ms. Rita Wilson 
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Wingle 
Dr. and Mrs. John Wojcik 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Wojcik 
Mr. and Mrs. John Woratyla 
Ms. Terri Wray 
Ms. Mallory Wydra 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Wylonis 
Ms. Charlotte Yankow 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Yanoski Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Zapcic 
Ms. Joan and Ms. Jane Zapcic 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Zeigler 
Ms. Linda Zicarelli 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Zimmerman 
Mr. and Mrs. Les Zimmerman Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Zubey 

Royals Society Continued  

Matching Gifts 

The following companies have generously made matching gifts: 

New York Life Insurance •Nordson Corporation  

Northwestern Mutual Foundation 

United Way / SECA 

Many of our parents, alumni parents, grandparents and friends have 

chosen to designate SCLS as the recipient of their United Way and 

SECA donations.  Thank you for your gift to our school.   

Educational Improvement Tax Credit 

Donations 

We are very grateful to the following businesses 

who generously donated to Saint Catherine Labouré 

School through EITC gifts made to the Neumann 

Scholarship Foundation: 

Martin M. Sacks & Associates and Soccer Shots  

Endowments  

Tuition assistance is also provided from:  

Jubilee Fund; Pari Fund; and  

Christian McNaughton Endowment 

SCLS has established an endowment for the school.  

To contribute, contact the Advancement Office. 

We would also like to thank the following scholarship organizations 

who assisted our students in 2016 – 2017: 

BRAVO Foundation  

Bridge Educational Foundation  

The Stabler Foundation 
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Proceeds Provide Tuition Assistance  

for Saint Catherine Labouré School  

Pray for sunshine!  
 

Questions about race or sponsorships?  

Contact Kelly Rogers at  

krogers@sclhbg.org or (717) 564-1760  

Extension 129 

 

Saint Catherine Laboure School  
4020 Derry Street ▪  Harrisburg, PA 17111 
717.564.1760 ▪ www.sclhbg.org 

 

Saint Catherine Labouré School  

Open House 
Sunday - January 28, 2018 

10:00am - 1:00pm  
 

Meet our Faculty, Staff, and Students. 
Tours • Classroom Visits • Coffee and Donuts 

 

Alumni, current families, and  
prospective families are welcome!   

Please plan to attend! 

Teaching 

Minds 
• 

Forming 

Hearts 
• 

Growing 

Disciples 

Save the Date!  
 

4th Annual  

Topper Trot 5K 
and 1 Mile Fun Run  
 

Saturday 

April 7, 2018 
 

Bishop McDevitt  

High School Campus 

Leave a legacy: Remember Saint  

Catherine Labouré School in your will!  


